Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: March 4, 2019
To: Dr. Mark Silverstein
From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Board memo
March 19, 2019 board meeting

Please see the attached letter from Ambassador Christian Academy regarding relocation to 190
Lambs Road in Sewell, NJ effective for the 2019-2020 school year.
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Truth Growth Impact

February 26, 2019

Danielle Sochor

Glassboro Public Schools Administration
560 Bowe Blvd.

Glassboro NJ 08028

Dear Danielle,

Effective for the 2019-2020 school year, Ambassador Christian Academy will be
relocating to 190 Lambs Road in Sewell, NJ. It has been a privilege working with you for
all these years. Your support and guidance have been tremendously helpful, and | will
miss you and your staff. Glassboro is a fantastic school district, due in no small part to
you and your team. Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me
regarding the move.

Sincerely,

Sharon Civile
Principal
Ambassador Christian Academy

MAR -4 2013

A ministry of Calvary Hill Church

535 Mullica Hill Road Glassbore, NJ 08028

Phone: 856.881.3669 ext. 102

Fax; 856.881.3827 www.ambassadorchristianacademy.com




